
 

 

 

Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
As we approach this most joyful season of the year, I would like to take a 
moment to thank you for your continued support and partnership in the 
education of your children. 
 
Christmas is a time to celebrate the birth of our Saviour, Jesus Christ, who 
brings hope, peace, and love to the world. It is also a time to reflect on 
the many blessings we share as a school community. 
 
On behalf of all the staff at St Peter and St Paul’s, I wish you and your 
families a Christmas filled with peace, joy, and the love of Christ. May the 
light of His presence guide you throughout the holiday season and in the 
year ahead. 
 
Thank you for all that you do to support our school and our shared     
mission of nurturing the hearts, minds, and spirits of our young people. 
 

 

           Follow us on X @StPeterPaulPri 
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Wishing you a blessed and Merry Christmas, 

 

Mrs Bates 


